
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I am currently recruiting for a postdoctoral position available at the Stewart Blusson Quantum 
Matter Institute at The University of British Columbia in Vancouver, Canada. I would greatly 
appreciate it if you could share this opportunity with any students who might be interested, 
and to encourage them to contact me directly for more information 
at  meigan.aronson@ubc.ca . 
 

The successful candidate will join our group in carrying out experimental research in quantum 

magnetism, studying the dynamics and order associated with quantum criticality and phase 

stability in strongly correlated and topological electron systems.   Neutron scattering will be 

used as a primary tool, complemented by lab-based measurements and the synthesis of new 

compounds. Applicants are required to have a Ph.D in physics, materials science, or 

chemistry.  Experience in neutron scattering, low temperature measurement techniques, or 

materials synthesis is highly preferred. Our group website can be found 

at  https://aronson.phas.ubc.ca/home . 

 
This position is available immediately.  Applications, including a CV, a list of publications, and 
the names of three references should be sent to meigan.aronson@ubc.ca.  Screening of 
applications will start immediately and will continue until the position is filled 
 
With my best wishes, 
 
Meigan Aronson 

 

Professor, Department of Physics and Astronomy 

Principal Investigator, Stewart Blusson Quantum Matter Institute 

The University of British Columbia 

meigan.aronson@ubc.ca 
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